
I am a resident of Willits and a long time cultivator.  I am in opposition of the 10% expansion of cannabis cultivation 

permits. Mendocino county has been traditionally supported by small family legacy cannabis farms.  A 10% expansion 

would invite corporate non residents to land grab to exploit that expansion  and further add to the distress of so 

many local small growers that have been continuously squeezed out, and prices out of what has been their only 

source of livelihood.  

 

Theresa Simmonds  

Brooktrails resident  

 


